Classified Council General Meeting

November 17, 2011

9:30 a.m. – 10:00 a.m.

Locations:  Battle Mountain – Room 4, Elko- EIT 203, Ely – Room 118,

Winnemucca – Room 109, Pahrump – PVC 115

Call to Order: The meeting was called to order at 9:33 a.m. by Co-Chair, Jolina Adams.

Members Present:

Jolina Adams


Tammi Cavender


Dianna Byers


Gaye Terras



Michelle Phay

Approval of Minutes:    
Corrections on the minutes from last meeting were noted (Co-Chair rather than Co-President and Community in Schools rather than Community of Schools).  Gaye Terras made the motion to approve the corrected minutes, seconded by Jolina Adams and passed unanimously
Treasurer’s Reports:   
The Treasurer’s Report was reviewed.  Dianna Byers made the motion to accept the Report.  The motion was seconded by Michelle Phay and approved unanimously.
Presentations:  No Presentation

Site Reports:

No Battle Mountain report

No Ely report

No Pahrump report

No Winnemucca report

Committee Reports:
Web page:  No Report
By-Laws:  No Report
Events/Fundraisers:  No Report
Scholarship:  No Report
Hospitality/Awards:  No Report
Grant-in-Aid:  No Report
President’s Council:  Jolina Adams reported that a new software has been selected for Web Campus.  It should be online by Fall semester.  
There is a change in financial aid for veterans.  More details will be reported later.
Old Business:  

It was noted that after all expenses, the Chili/Soup Cook-off profit was $275.00.  Dianna Byers will send thank you notes to Building and Grounds department, the judges, and to Heather Dunham for her donation for the People’s Choice award.
The Tiny Tastes of Heaven event was a huge success for Community in Schools.  CIS presented the Classified Council with a Certificate of Appreciation for their help in making the event a success.  A special thank you was extended to all Classified Council members that helped.

New Business:  There was discussion regarding Council’s assistance in the SGA Thanksgiving Dinners Drive.  It was noted that there was not sufficient time to assist with the Drive.  Jolina Adams will contact SGA and try to get an idea of their plans for the Christmas holiday so that we might help them with that event. 

Announcements:  

Tammi Cavender reminded support staff to check textbook orders. 
Dianna Byers reminded members that the GBC Holiday Party will be December 3rd, at the High Desert Inn, beginning at 5:30 p.m.  

Adjournment:
The meeting was adjourned at 10:00 a.m. by Jolina Adams, Co-Chair.

